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May 8, 1986

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attention: Dr. Thomas E. Murley
Regional Administrator

References: a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)

Dear Sir:

Subject: Revision No. 12 to the Vermont Yankee Physical Security Plan

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with the enclosed revision to
the Vermont Yankee Physical Security Plan. This revision, which is provided as
Attachment A, reflects 1) the recent name change of the Administration
Department to the Plant Services Department and, 2) the incorporation of the
Technical Services Superintendent into the organizational structure resoonsible
for administering our Security Program.

We have reviewed this revision against the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54 (p)
and have determined that this change does not aecrease the safeguards effec-
tiveness of the Security Plan. Therefore, prior NRC approval of this change is
not required.

Both the Security Plan and Attachment A to this letter are considered
SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION, and as such, are to be withheld from public disclosure
in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 73.21.

As required by Vermont Yankee's procedures for the control of SAFEGUARDS
INFORMATION and Section 13.8 of our Security Plan, we have enclosed a Document
Custody Form and Change Transmittal Form for each copy of the Plan change. We
request your cooperation in assuring that these forms are properly filled out
and returned to us promptly.
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Should you have any questions regarding this transmittal, please contact
Mr. J.B. Sinclair, Security Supervisor, at our plant site.

Very truly yours,

".A
_

Warren P. Murphy
Vice President and

Manager of Operations

Enclosure: 1) Attachment A, Revision 12
of the Physical Security Plan

cc: Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
(6 copies)
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DOCUMENT TRANSMITTED HEREWITH WHEN SEPARATED FROM ENCLOSURES,
CONTAINS SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION. HANDLE THIS DOCUMENT AS

DECONTROLLED.


